
Pen Mill Academy 

Weekly Update  
Week Commencing: 10th July 2017 

Term Ahead 
 Monday 10th July – Teddy Bear Picnic Y2 

 Friday 14th July at 11am – Donaldson Class swimming  

 Thursday 20th July – Year 2 leaver’s picnic and BBQ from 2pm 

 Friday 21st July – Non-uniform day for children in Lytes Cary house 

 Monday 24th July – last day of term 

 Monday 4th September – Inset day 

 Tuesday 5th September – Children return to school 

 

                                                                                                 Zoe Coghlan – Head Teacher 

        Tracy Manning – Deputy Head 

Golden Book Pupils 

Carle                    Harrison and Ethan  

Waddell                        Scott and Kyle  

Sharratt                Max and Olivia  

Potter                   Daniel and Esmay  

Bond                     Izabelle and Joshua  

Murphy                  Sophia and Harry  

Donaldson               Kelsie and Wajeeha  

Cole                      Gracie and Lucas  

These children were chosen for their exceptional attitudes to learning and overall 

behaviour.   Well done to you all we are very proud.  

Attendance & House Points 

 

 
Congratulations to Potter Class with the highest attendance this week of 99% 

Attendance for the whole school at Pen Mill Academy is currently 94% 

The house with the most points this week is Stourhead House with 86 points 
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Reading Rainbow 

  The children on the Reading Rainbow this week are:-  
 

Carle                      Henry & Harry   

Sharratt                 Amelia, Jacob, Olivia, Leo G & Rhylee  
 
Well done to you 
all! 

Waddell                  Riley B, Coco, Millie, Lilly, Mollie & Ashton 

Potter                     Ebube, Olivia, Hannah, Ellie, Viliam, Maddison, Cystal, 

Noah, Tayah, Alesha, Joshua, Ethan & Telisa 

Bond                      Emily, Lexie, Finley, Theo, Harry D, Brooke, Erin, Olaf, 

Imogen & Lucas 

Murphy                             Sophia, Ben, Charlie & Harry 

Donaldson                        Jessica, Jovan, Andy& Daisy 

Cole                        Macy, Maja, Ben, Gracie, Maddy, Max & Harry 

 
 

Transition Day – Wednesday 5th July 
 Well done to all the children who moved to their new classes.  They had an exciting first 

day and all seemed very settled. 

Summer Fayre 

Thank you to everyone that attended the Summer Fayre on Friday.  We hope you all had a 

good time and once all the money has been counted we will let you know how much was 

raised. 

 

Year 2 Leavers Picnic and BBQ 

Parents of children in Year 2 are invited to join us on Thursday 20th July from 2pm for 

the Leavers Picnic and BBQ. 

 

Winning House 

The winning house this term is Lytes Cary who may wear non-uniform to school on Friday 

21st July. 

 
 
 


